Dominic Sims, CEO International Code Council 500 New Jersey Avenue, NW 6th Floor Washington, DC 20001

Dear Mr. Sims,

This letter is to respectfully request that ICC preserve all data and information related to the 2019 Group B voting process. This includes but is not limited to voting records, including tabulated and individual voting results, voter credentials, including eligibility forms, voter information including job description, and Governmental Member and jurisdiction represented by the voter. Additionally, Leading Builders of America requests full access to the above-mentioned information in order to gather specific evidence in support of the appeal it has filed with ICC regarding voting irregularity during the 2019 Online Governmental Consensus Vote "OGCV".

Sincerely,

Ken Gear

Chief Executive Officer Leading Builders of America 1455 Pennsylvania Ave NW, Suite 400

Washington, DC 20004

(202) 621-1815